March 10, 2025

Mayor Doud and Mackinac Island City Council

Mackinac Island Bike Determination Committee

Mackinac Cycle LLC respectfully requests any additional licenses that may be issned for the
2024 season as our location is well suited to satisfy customer demand in the heart of downtown.

We can safely serve visitors with these additional licenses as Mackinac Cycle’s site has been
reviewed by the Streets Committee and approved by the Mackinac Island Planning Commission
as fully compliant for all the requirements of a rental bike operation. These requirements
include:

1) Sales kiosks a minimum of 8 feet off the sidewalk.
2) Staging area available off the public right of ways
3) Repair facilities on site and finally

4) Adequate storage on site

If the council issues the additional licenses, please consider issuing them to the existing
downtown rental operations (which meet licensing requirements) as licenses in these locations
would offer the greatest benefit for guests visiting Mackinac Island.

‘Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing our request for any additional licenses
that may become available.

Respectfully,

Melanie Libby
Mackinac Cycle




